
 

Punj Lloyd secures Rs. 115 crore order from Ministry of Health and Family 
Welfare 

- Order for construction of Medical College and Hostel Complex at AIIMS, Raipur 
 
 
New Delhi, April 30, 2010: Punj Lloyd Group, the diversified global engineering, 
procurement and construction (EPC) conglomerate, today announced a prestigious 
contract win worth Rs. 115 crores from Ministry of Health and Family Welfare.  
 
The scope of work includes the construction of Medical College and Hostel Complex at 
AIIMS, Raipur. The order will be executed over a period of 15 months. 
 
AIIMS, Raipur will be one of the six referral hospitals on the lines of AIIMS, New Delhi 
that the Ministry of Health would be setting up across the country. The 960-bed hospital 
will provide healthcare facilities in 39 specialty or super-specialty disciplines.  
 
This is the Group’s second project in the medical space after the successful completion 
of Medanta, the Medicity in Gurgaon. Spread over 45 acres, Medicity has the latest 
medical facilities, including R & D centre, educational, residential and attendants’ 
accommodation. The multi specialty medical institute was built adhering to international 
standards by deploying modern mechanized systems.  
 
The Group’s expertise in infrastructure will help in the successful completion of the 
project.  
 
ENDS 

Notes to editors: 

 
About Punj Lloyd: 
 
Punj Lloyd (BSE SCRIP ID: PUNJLLOYD, NSE SYMBOL: PUNJLLOYD) is a globally 
diversified conglomerate providing engineering, procurement and construction services 
in Oil & Gas, Petrochemical and Infrastructures sectors, with interests in aviation, 
defence and marine. Known for its capabilities in delivering mega projects ‘ontime,’ 
thereby ensuring repeat customers, the Group possesses a rich experience of 
successfully delivered projects across the globe, while maintaining the highest standards 
of health, safety, environment and quality (HSEQ). Further information about the Group 
is available at www.punjlloydgroup.com 
 
For further information, please contact – 
Payal Raj/ Bhaskar Majumdar 
Vaishnavi Corporate Communications 
09818849103/ 09958881737 
praj@vccpl.com/ Bhaskar.majumdar@vaishnaviadvisory.com 
 
 
 
 


